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ith all retail pharmacies now submitting prescriptions for monitored drugs through the
SPMP’s on-line system, the Program is able to modify the prescribing pad to a
uplicate format.  The new pad will be virtually identical to the triplicate with minor
hanges in top and bottom text to reflect that there are only two copies. The transition

o the new duplicate will be initiated as the stock of triplicates is depleted.  It is
nticipated that you will start to see the new pad in late April 2008. 
SPMP Revises Prescribing Pad to a Duplicate Form
 

 
 
 
  

Prescribers: 
 

 Please use all triplicates you have 
and when you re-order, duplicates 
will be provided. 

 
 The prescriber prescription copy will 

remain pink. 
 

 There will still be 25 prescriptions per 
pad. 

 
Pharmacists: 

 
 If you are not able to resolve a 

claim submission issue by calling 
PMP, please fax a copy of the 
prescription to our office. 
lease feel free to contact our office if you have any question. 

dditional information about the NSPMP can be obtained by contacting our office at 1-902-496-7123 or toll

 at 1-800-563-8880. The Program can also be reached by email at PMP@medavie.bluecross.ca 


